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Sent: 26 September 2017 12:43
To: Planning
Cc: John Gale
Subject: 17/01845/F - 18 Crosslands Fringford Bicester OX27 8DF

Hi John,

Regarding the above application, I don't expect the proposed works to have any significant impact on protected species. If any suitable vegetation for nesting birds requires removal, I would recommend that the below note is attached as guidance to the applicant regarding the protected status of nesting birds:

PN26 Nesting Birds
Birds and their nests are fully protected under the Wildlife and Countryside Act 1981 (as amended), which makes it an offence to intentionally take, damage or destroy the eggs, young or nest of a bird whilst it is being built or in use. Disturbance to nesting birds can be avoided by carrying out vegetation removal or building work outside the breeding season, which is March to August inclusive.

Kind regards,

Louise

Louise Sherwell MSc ACIEEM
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services

